
Clark Elementary Daily Bulletin 

Thursday, November 21, 2024 

  
"The Crocker Wind farm will be covering every students' breakfast and lunch on Monday and 
Tuesday, November 25th & 26th . We encourage all students to join us for breakfast and lunch on 
those two days. A big thank you to the Crocker Wind Farm for their generosity!" 

Menu:  
  
Thursday, November 21st 
Breakfast: French Toast 
Lunch: Chicken Patty/Bun, Baked Beans, Salad Bar, Fruit, and Milk Please note menu 
change 
Snack: Pop Tart 
  
Friday, November 22nd:   November Student of the Month will be eating in the library 
with Mrs. Helkenn 
Breakfast: Apple Strudel 
Lunch: Orange Chicken/Rice, Vegetable, Salad Bar, Fruit, and Milk   Please note menu 
change 
Snack: Cheese it Crackers  
  
The Crocker Wind farm will be covering every student’s breakfast and lunch on Monday and 
Tuesday, November 25th & 26th. We encourage all students to join us for breakfast and lunch on 
those two days. A big thank you to Crocker Wind Farm for their generosity! 

Wednesday, November 27th- November 24th. No School Thanksgiving Break 
  
Announcements: 
  
Congratulations to Mrs. Hallberg (KG Class) they are the winner of November Day of Giving 
Food Drive. They are the winner of the” Ice Cream Party”  
  
The November Clark Day of Giving Penny War has begun.  A rule sheet has been sent home 
with every student and a copy is attached. The Last Day for the Penny War will be extended 
until Tuesday, November 26th   
  
The weather outside is getting colder:  Make sure all students PK-5th Grades are dressed 
appropriately for our colder temperatures (warmer jacket, hats, gloves, snow pants 
and boots when needed) PK-5thgrade will be going outside for recess.  Parents, please have 
all items marked with your child/children’s name. 



Wednesday, Nov. 20, will be the last High Point and Meetin' In the Middle until after the 
holiday break. We will resume again on Wednesday, January 8.  

  
Thursday, November 21st: 

• 4th Grade Girls BB Practice – 5:30 – 6:30 PM 
  

November 30th: Clark Area Snow Queen Festival starting @ 7:00 pm at the CHS Gym 

• Winter Concert 
o Thursday, December 5th, 2024, 6:30pm, Middle School/High School Gym 
o Preschool-5th grade and 5th grade band 

• Spring Concert 
o Tuesday, April 15th, 2025, 6:30pm, Middle School/High School Gym 
o Preschool-5th grade and 5th grade band 

  
  
Reminders to Parents:  

                                                                                                            

1. We have a new system regarding getting Elementary/High School 

Announcements.  Please see the attachment and follow the directions. You will need 

to sign up for both elementary and high school announcements.  

2.              Due to restrictions in the kitchen – all lunches brought to school 

by a student, must be cold lunches.  The microwaves will not be used to 

heat any student lunches brought from home.  

3.              If an elementary student brings a cell 

phone/smartwatch/communication device to school, it must be kept in 

their backpack the entire day.  

4.              Whenever we have a late start, breakfast WILL NOT be served.  

5.              According to Federal guidelines, candy is not allowed in the 

lunchroom.  If your child is bringing lunch from home, please do not 

include any candy.  

6.              Please save your Ken’s receipts and have your student bring them 

into the Elementary Office.  This is a great program that helps the school 

with different projects throughout the year. We greatly appreciate your 

participation 



  

 


